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 Friday 5th March 2021 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

At Darnhall, both the staff and children have a true passion for science! Therefore, I am excited to tell 

you that on Friday 12th March 2021 we will be having a Science Day! This is so we can take part in 

British Science Week alongside many other schools across the UK. This is something we as a school 

are really looking forward to especially this year as we can celebrate it back in school, within our 

classes. 

This year’s British Science Week focus is ‘Innovating for the future’. The aim is to encourage children 

to think about the incredible inventions that have been made which have had an impact on our lives 

and inspire young people everywhere to innovate for the future. During the day, the children will take 

part in lots of engaging activities which link to this year’s theme. On this special day, children can 

come in dressed as a famous inventor of their choice. This may require some research!  

British Science Week Competition 

Choose any competition from below. It MUST be presented as a poster. There will be prizes in school 
and some competition entries will be sent to the organisers of British Science Week! 

1. Think about your own innovation – from inventing your own toy that you want to share with 

your friends to a useful machine that will help your family or the whole world! How will it 

change the ways of play, sports and leisure, entertainment, communications, work, or even 

school? 

2. Feeling futuristic and global? Why not think about an innovation – new ideas, inventions, 

products or services we have never heard before that would make the world a better place? 

3. Do you know someone who is an awesome innovator? Try to showcase their innovations and 

reflect on how this person’s innovations impacted the lives of many. 

 

DEADLINE – ALL entries for competitions to be in by 4pm Friday 19th March 2021 (sent on 

WHATSAPP 07701316490 ONLY).  

Thank you for helping us promote a love for science! If it is your child’s PE day they will need to wear 

a costume that they can move about in freely. 

Kind regards, 

Miss Lupton  

Science Coordinator 
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